
COMING SUMMER 2025
CASTLE ROCK VA CLINIC

About the clinic:
VA Eastern Colorado Health Care System is excited 
to open a new outpatient clinic in Castle Rock in 
2025. The clinic will be able to support roughly 8,000 
Veterans in choosing VA providers for routine health 
and wellness check-ups. Our goal at VA is to provide 
Veterans with the soonest and best care, and we want 
to provide that care close to home. This clinic will allow 
Veterans to get their primary and mental health care in 
their own community.

Why are we opening  
a clinic in Castle Rock?
Douglas County represents one of the communities 
with the fastest growing Veteran enrollment and 
demand for services within Eastern Colorado. In 2017, 
we served about 6,200 Veteran in Douglas County, and 
we estimate that by 2027 we will have 8,600 Veterans in 
this county. That growth is also coupled with a growing 
Veteran population in the Colorado Springs area. While 
many Veteran populations around the country have 
been declining, we are honored and proud to serve a 
growing community here in Douglas County.

Services offered:
� Primary Care

� Laboratory

� X-Ray

� Mental Health

Castle Rock VA Clinic 
3753 Dacoro Lane
Castle Rock, CO 80109
www.va.gov/eastern-colorado-health-care/

http://www.va.gov/eastern-colorado-health-care/

